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The City must immediately submit the full January 2023 DMR through netDMR. Within sixty
(60) days from receipt of this LON please submit an update to the October 27, 2023 response. Please
ensure that the update addresses plans to reduce I/I.

EPD will review the submission and any other information the City wishes to provide to
determine if further enforcement action, including monetary penalty, is warranted. If you have any
questions, please contact Dillon Rodenbaugh at 470-938-3371 or dillon.rodenbaugh@dnr.ga.gov. Your
cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

M. /uééﬁ??//

Marzieh Shahbazaz, Manager
Watershed Compliance Program

DR/MHS



